
  
 
Wednesday 24

th
 June 2020                                                     Hainford VC Primary Newsletter                           Issue 14 

'The Nebula Partnership'   

     

                                        
 

 
Hainford Newsletter 

 
All staff hope that everyone is well and are really looking forward to a time when we can welcome all 
children back to Hainford. We currently have three ‘bubbles’ or small classes operating successfully. As 
yet, we are unable to share any concrete plans with you of what school will look like in September but 
once we do we will be in contact. However we do need to make initial plans and have decided on Plan 
A in terms of staffing for September. Clearly this is only a ‘plan’ and may have to change in response to 
local and national issues or guidance.  
 
Plan A for staffing for September: 
Class 1: (Reception & Year 1) Miss A Redgrave / Miss Cunningham 
Class 2: ( Year 2 & Year 3) Miss A Riches 
Class 3: (Year 4, 5 and 6) Miss A Williams 

 
Miss Redgrave will be covering Miss Cunningham’s maternity leave in Class 1 while Miss Riches will be 
moving from Class 1 to Class 2. 

 
Transition 
All teachers are in the process of creating welcome videos, packs and question boxes for all children to 
access. This will allow children to at least see their new teacher and get to know each other a little 
better before September.  
These resources will be posted online in the coming weeks. 
 
Hainford  
 In order for you to continue to provide access to high quality reading materials, we have recently sent 
out logins for Bug Club for children in classes 1 & 2  and Scholastic learning to our yr3 children and 
those in class 3. Both sites provide a fresh library of texts that can support your child with reading at 
home and there are a range of excellent fiction and non-fiction texts available to read. Once you have 
logged in, both sites are easy to use. If you are having any problem with logging in or navigating the site 
please contact the school office. 

 
 

Thank you for all your support 
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